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Bart and Hilda Family Fund – Disclaimer Statement  

The content of this website is provided as general information only and may not be accurate, 
valid, or complete.  The members of the Family Council cannot confirm the accuracy, validity, or 
completeness of any information on this website or any website that can be accessed through 
this website.  Information on the website is provided “as is” without warranty of any kind and is 
based upon the general research and information gathering by interested parties at various 
points in time.  The content of the website cannot be legally relied upon as fact, and do not 
constitute legal advice in any way.    

If you notice an error, omission, or any other change to some or all of the content of the website, 
please contact the Family Council.   If you have specific questions related to any of the content 
of the website, you are encouraged to consult a member of the Family Council for further 
information.   


